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DIARY DATES 
AUGUST 

3rd Assembly G4 

10th  Wakakirri dress rehearsal 

14th Wakakirri Performance 

16th Science Week 

17th  Excursion Y5: SA Water 

20-24th  Book Week 

24th  Assembly G3 

27-28th  Tri-skills 

28th  Choir Rehearsal 

31st School Closure Day 

SEPTEMBER  

3rd Pupil Free Day 

7th Assembly Y3 

10-14th Swimming R—5   

17th SA Cricket Clinic 

19th Music is Fun 

24-25th  Tri-skills 

25th Choir Rehearsal & Performance  

 “Festival of Music” 

      SCHOOL CARD 

Applications available from the school office. 

Please contact us and we can send home an 

application with your child. If you have any 

queries regarding the forms please call or 

come into the front office and we can help you. 

  PAYMENTS 

Please remember EFTPOS payments can be 

made over the phone to either Tracey or Chris  

eg OSHC, school fees, excursions  

  OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7am-8.30am 

After school care: 3pm-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm  

 CLOVELLY DELI 

Tuesday to Friday - Recess and lunch  

Children must order lunch from their classroom 

in the morning. If you have a current police 

check and would like to help in the canteen, 

please speak to Jo, our canteen manager.

   

  UNIFORM SHOP 

Tuesday to Friday 8.30am - 9am  

Welcome back to Term 3.  

Students have settled back into 

the new term quickly and everyone 

seems keen to begin the learning 

journey for this term 

Congratulations to Zoe Wecker on 

winning the role as Deputy 

Principal for the next 2 terms. 

She is looking forward to working 

with everyone and supporting the 

running of the school. 

We have been lucky to have 

upgrades to some of our rooms. B1 

and B2 have now been painted, 

carpeted and enlarged. These 

rooms now will hold our new 

STE AM ce ntr e  (S c ie nc e , 

Technology, Engineering, Arts and 

Maths). Students across the 

school will have more access to 

specialised equipment and space to 

work on many different and 

interesting activities. Thanks to 

Keryn Day for setting up the room.  

 

Y6 and Y7 have also had an 

upgrade and the Year 6/7’s are 

enjoying a new door between the 

rooms, new carpet and new paint. 

Staff have been working with a 

guest maths mentor, Vie li Soo, on 

teaching different problem solving 

strategies with their classes. 

Staff are enjoying learning new 

strategies and reflecting on their 

practice. 

School entrance 

The School is concerned with 

people walking through the large 

gates in the morning when coming  

into the school grounds. Please use 

the pedestrian gate and follow the 

walking path between the yellow 

lines. This will ensure that 

pedestrians are kept safe and 

kept away from the car traffic. 

New Groundsperson 

W e  w e l c o m e  o u r  n e w 

groundsperson, David Wecker, who 

brings a wealth of experience in 

building maintenance and repair 

and school ground improvements. 

We are looking forward to seeing  

the many improvements around our 

school. 

New School Logo  

The department and Premiers 

cabinet have approved our new 

Logo. We will begin using the new 

logo on our correspondence and 

website. This also means we are 

able to get onto our new signage 

around the school. 

 

School Fees 

Reminder :  If  you  have 

outstanding school fees, could you 

please pay them at the front 

office as soon as possible?  Prompt 

payment is very much appreciated. 

Thank you. 

 

NEWS FROM THE LEADERSHIP TEAM 
Principal -  Richard Maynard,   Deputy  Principal - Zoe Wecker                                 

IELC Assistant Principal - Wahid Halimee  

The People’s Choice Community Lottery is here , we 

have books of tickets to sell, if you could sell a book or 

would like to buy a ticket (the school receives $20 per 

book sold). Please see the front office to collect a book 

to sell to friends and family or to buy tickets.   

1st Prize is a Toyota RAV4 GXL 2nd Prize is a LG Pack: 

Fridge, TV, Washer/Dryer Combo 

3rd Prize is a Toyota Corolla Accent Hatch ..other 

prizes include Rossdale Homes Landscape package, LG 

Packs, 18ct white gold diamond ring, bikes and a Phil 

Hoffmann Cruise and many more!  All tickets must be 

sold by 31st August! 

We have 6 books left to sell, if you have sold a 

book and not returned it to the school could you 

please do this asap, or if you would like to sell a 

book please collect one from the office.  ALL 

BOOKS NEED TO BE RETURNED SOLD OR 

UNSOLD BY FRIDAY 31st AUGUST. 

 

Uncle Moogy Incursion 

Major Moogy Sumner, cultural ambassador of the 

Ngarrindjeri culture visited our school at the end of 

Term 2, with a very interesting presentation which 

explored the culture of the Ngarrindjeri Nations of 

the Riverland, Lower Lakes and Coorong .  He talked 

about dreamtime stories, traditions and showed us 

artefacts and art.    
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Science Week—16th August 

Don’t miss out on Clovelly Park Science Week! Come 

along and join the fun of our Science exhibition! 

Students will lead the exhibition showcasing many 

experiments that you can later try at home.  Held in 

the gym, the exhibition will start with Robotics at 

9:50am hosted by Y5. Different classes will 

showcase various experiments through the day. 

 

Recycling Depot—Y6 & Y7 

Students walked to the local recycling depot to learn 

about the sustainability of some of our resources. 

Money collected from the recycled items will be 

spent on items around the school to benefit 

students.  This time they collected $101.80.  Well 

done everyone!   

Makers Empire—3D printing 

Recently Ms Day & Ms Peterson took Michael, 

Mohamed, Kalyb, Irene, Tahlia and Monique from Y7 

to a 3D printing showcase at the convention centre. 

There they got to participate in some 3D printing 

projects and also viewed some other wonderful 3D 

printing projects from other schools. 

Butterfly Garden 

In term 3, we will be creating a new learning space by 

the orange unit thanks to a grant from the Natural 

Resource Management Board.  We will be developing 

part of the unused area into a garden planted with 

Australian native plants which have been chosen as 

they are all butterfly attracting.  This area will be a 

great space for classes to use for outdoor learning.   

 

Students will have a strong voice in this project.  

Their suggestions have helped create our first draft 

design and students will be regularly posting to keep 

the community informed of progress through our 

newly formed blog.  You can check it out at http://

clovellyparkps.edublogs.org/  

 

Keep your eyes open for working bees during next 

term – there will be a lot of gravel and mulch to move 

not to mention all the planting.   

Here is a first draft of the plan … your feedback is 

most welcome. 

Y5 Museum & Art Gallery excursion 

Students viewed the Aboriginal Cultures Collection 

at the museum and then went to see the “Colours of 

Impressionism” exhibition at the Art Gallery. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wakakirri Performance coming soon! 

Wakakirri full dress rehearsal will be on 10th August.  

Students need to remember their costumes on this 

day.  The Wakakirri performance will be on  14th 

August. If you wish to buy a DVD of the 

performance, please order these through the front 

office prior to 20th August.  The price of the DVD is 

$39.50. 

Science in Term 3 

Exciting things are happening in Science this 

semester. ‘Chemical Sciences’ is the theme, where 

students will explore, investigate, experiment and 

analyse different chemical proprieties of matter. 

‘Matter is everything that makes up our universe’, so 

let’s explore it. Also, something to book into the 

calendar is Science Week in week 4 this term. An 

exhibition style event is occurring on Thursday, 16th 

August and the two mainstream 6/7 classes will 

perform science experiments for the school. Come 

along from recess to enjoy the fun. 

PE in Term 3 

In PE the focus will be on movement and exploration 

games  and applying concepts and strategies with and 

without equipment.  Upper Primary will practice 

specialised movement sequences in a variety of 

situations.  Tri-Skills will also come out and run 

Gymnastics sessions for our classes in August and 

September. 

Performing Arts in Term 3 

Performing Arts will be based around the visit from 

the Music Is Fun Band, which comes to the school on 

19th September.    We will be learning the songs 

they will perform so we can join in and get the most 

from the concert. This project will include learning 

lyrics, dancing, genres of music, history of music, 

facts about instruments and much more.  

It’s a busy term for Performing Arts, with Wakakirri 

on August 14th and Festival of Music Choir on 25th 

September.  
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